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Postcard project brings back memories
Readers may know that the Hong Kong Heritage Project is a large archive centered on the Kadoorie family's history.
As well as housing a valuable collection of materials concerning Hong Kong's development in the last century, it also promotes awareness of Hong Kong's heritage in the community.

A couple of weeks ago, the project launched Remembering our Urban Legacies.

The project has published a range of heritage-themed postcards (designed by SCAD Hong Kong) featuring such landmarks as the Peak Tram, the Yau Ma Tei Wholesale Fruit Market, the Cenotaph, St Teresa's Church, Maryknoll Convent School and the old China Light and Power Head Office. The postcards feature a combination of old and - where possible - current views of these urban heritage sites.

The idea is that members of the community write quick stories and thoughts about these places and simply drop the pre-addressed cards into the mail. Postage has already been paid, so the post office will do the rest and deliver the cards to the Heritage Project.

The project will use the best comments on the cards for a special exhibition to be held at the Hong Kong Cultural Centre in January. Packs of the cards are available at several main post offices and at various community centers through to September 12.

For full details, see http://www.hongkongheritageproject.blogspot.hk/ 2013/07/remembering-our-urban-legacies-send.html.
Among the many memories this idea will probably bring back for many of us: the sending of postcards!

